
 
 
     

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  
CANCELED MEETING   

 
THE UNITED LAGUNA WOODS 

GOVERNING DOCUMENTS 
REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING 

SCHEDULED FOR  
THURSDAY, July 18, 2024 IN THE 

BOARD ROOM HAS BEEN 
CANCELED. 

 
THE NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED 
FOR THURSDAY, August, 15, 2024. 

 
Any Questions, Please Call: 

 949-268-4255 


